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I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	supporting	a	fair	price	for	consumer/producers	of	
electricity.	The	current	billing	agencies	argue	they	have	delivery	costs	to	include	
in	their	pricing	yet	they	still	charge	a	daily	access	fee	which	should	be	
representative	of	this	cost(	I	expect	they	also	have	a	profit	margin	built	in).	This	
indicates	that	those	consuming	and/or	producing	are	covering	the	cost	of	
accessing	the	grid.	Therefore	the	KWh	charge	should	be	equal	for	all	
contributers.	If	the	wholesale	price	is	just	set	then	providers	don't	get	a	fair	
price.	We	are	not	requesting	spot	pricing,	although	PV	supply	is	usually	available	
during	peak	periods	when	spot	pricing	is	high.	The	price	should	be	comparative	
to	that	paid	to	other	suppliers.Renewables	are	going	to	contribute	to	the	
majority	of	future	supply	and	we	should	be	rewarded	as	future	thinking,	
environmental	supporters.	
	
Andy	Bakewell		

	
Postcode:	2315	
	
	




